

Tower Views

Would you give an entire week of your summer to help others? That's what 34 of our youth and 9 of their leaders are doing this week. They left early Sunday morning and travelled to Martin, South Dakota, to share God's love with the people there. They are helping with some simple home clean up and repair. They are also sharing God's love with the children in that community by providing a day camp.

I am very proud that so many of our youth have chosen to spend part of their summer being the heart, voice and hands of Jesus to people in need. Jesus spent his life serving those in need, so we are never closer to him than when we are serving others.

Please keep the youth and their leaders in your prayers. And, remember what Jesus said: When you do it for the least of these my brothers and sisters, you do it for me!

Brad

Coming Up

Sunday, June 26th

8:15—Early Worship 9:30—Sunday School

10:30—Worship

Tuesday, June 28th

7:00 Community Band Concert on the Square

July 1st and 2nd

Olde Glory Days—UMC booth on the square!

Daily Bible Reading & Prayer

Sun Philippians 2:1-11
Ask God for the mind of Christ

Mon Luke 14:7-11
Confess the times you've worked to get ahead of others rather than helping them

Tue Micah 6:6-8
Ask God for a humble heart like Jesus

Wed 1 Peter 1:13-15

Confess the times you've pursued your own path rather of obeying God's commands

Thu 1 John 5:1-5
Ask God for an obedient heart like Jesus

Fri John 15:9-17
Give thanks for the people in your life who have sacrificed for you

Sat Matthew 20:20-28
Ask God for a sacrificial heart like Jesus

Missoula Children's Theatre



July 25-30 will be Missoula Children's Theatre week! This year the kids will be performing "Sleeping Beauty". Kids who have finished kindergarten through 2016 seniors are invited to audition on July 25th with practices Monday-Wednesday at the church and Thursday-Friday

American

practices and performances on July 30th at the Clinton High School Performing Arts Center!

Blood Drive This Week!

Time to roll up your sleeves and give! The next Red Cross
Blood Drive is this Thursday, June 23rd from Noon-6:00pm and
Friday, June 24th from 11am-5pm at the
First Presbyterian Church at 220 East
Franklin Street. All donors will receive
homemade apple pie and a St. Louis

Cardinals Blood Drive Commemorative tshirt (while supplies last!). Show up or sign up using the Blood Donor App!

Underwear Collection

Through the month of June, we are collecting underwear for students in need in the Clinton School District. The primary need is for child sizes, but all sizes are welcome. We are partnering with other churches in the community to provide the underwear for the Bright Futures Back to School Fair in late July. Thank you for your extravagant generosity!





Brad Reed Charlie McGoldrick

Sharlene Wirsig Jane Mautino Connie Briggs **Maxine Evans Judy Batschelett Kay Thomas**

Boann Parks Elvis Morehead Jr. Charles and Arlene Portwood Shirley Stone

Rosie Banfield Jill Bernard Wilbur Slocum Nancy & Claude Lynch Joe Harrelson

Tom Drendel **Robin Hays** Fred McAllister

YOU!

THANKS

AGAIN!

Worship Assistants

Greeter 8:15

Kay & Ed Morehead, Don Turner

Ushers 8:15

Jim & Sandie Cox

Nursery 8:15—Kathy Garnett

Nursery 10:30—Carolyn McAllister

Song Leader 8:15—Zac Maggi

Continental Breakfast

UMW-Eunice Wright and Judy McVeigh

Greeters 10:30

Darrin & Jayne Taylor

Bettie Chapin

Gathering Music:

8:15— Peggy Arthur

10:30 - Marnie Bellamy

Children's Sermon

Janet Parks

Pam Jones would like to thank all the adults and youth that helped make last week's VBS a success. Thanks to everyone that donated cookies, drinks, and supplies! Thanks for sharing your children with us! Check out the pictures in the hallway by the gym kitchen. Feel free to take pictures off the posters if you'd like to. A few copies of the music from VBS are available in the church office if you'd like one, so your kids can sing along at home! THANK

Dear United Methodist Church family,

I want to thank you for selecting me for the Hazel

Sherman Memorial Scholarship and the Ethel T. Kunkler Memorial Scholarship. They will be a great help as I begin my college career. I really appreciate how the church helps out the youth with college expenses. And thank you all very much for the card for graduation. I really appreciate your thoughtfulness. I also wanted to thank you for the breakfast and the gift certificate. You all really helped make that day even more special.

Thanks again. Kate Barr

Dear Church Family,

Thank you for awarding me the Nancy Setley Memorial and the Ola Barnett Memorial Scholarships. I am excited to utilize the money on continuing my education and becoming a teacher. Your kindness, support, and generosity will forever hold a special place in my heart.

Thanks again, Kate Keith



Olde Glory Days

Once again the church will be having a booth at Olde Glory Days. We will need people to serve in the booth on Friday and Saturday.

We will be giving away cookies again. We will be having a drawing for something; I don't know what yet. We will need a group of people to send out thank-you cards to those who stop by. Mark the Connect Card, sign-up on the sheet by the office door or you can call the office or me. My number is 660-351-5040.

This will be a great opportunity to share fellowship and show how we can be disciples for Jesus Christ. I'll be asking some of you to help set up and tear down as we get into this. Anything that anyone can do to help will be greatly appreciated.

Thanks. Fred McAllister